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You’re invited to 

Swanland 

has Talent! 

 

Who: Years 5 and 6 

Where: Swanland School Hall 

When:  Friday 21st June 2024 

Time: 7.00 pm 

Refreshments available. 
 

Please encourage friends and family to come and support! 

To celebrate the diverse range of talents our children possess we are putting 

Year 5 and Year 6 centre stage in a talent show!   

 

‘Swanland Has Talent’ is to be held on Friday 21st June 2024 at 7.00 pm and we 

are hoping to have various acts ‘waiting in the wings’ to perform for you!  

 

If you would like to join us in the Great Hall for an evening’s fun entertainment, 

tickets are available to purchase on the ParentPay website.  Tickets are priced at 

£2.00 per adult / 50p per child.  (Deadline for purchasing tickets is 11.00 am 

Friday 21st June). 

 

 

 

A great opportunity for the Year 

5 & 6 children to show off their 

talents, not only to their parents 

but also to the whole school.  It’s 

always an exceptional 

night.  The level of talent never 

ceases to amaze us! 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=child+cartoon+singer&id=57CE3855AD9BD80B5B7C398E937927FC6DDCE5F9&FORM=IQFRBA

